
Esteemed Bishops, Pastors and Ministers of the Apostolic Assembly, Praise the Lord! 

It is with great honor to be able to greet you with the love of our Lord Jesus Christ. On behalf of 
the Secretariat of National Missions, we would like to inform you that registration for the 
School of Planters ministerial program is now available on the Assembly website. The world 
in which we live needs men and families willing to share the vision of the church, expand 
the Kingdom of the Lord and spread the gospel of Christ. The School of Planters will take 
place September 26-28, 2024 in Fontana, CA, at our Apostolic Assembly Headquarters. The 
available courses will serve to inform, equip and motivate all with the desire to plant new 
works and establish the Kingdom in new territories. We are very pleased with the great team 
that has been formed to develop the three-day courses that will build and provide the necessary 
tools to achieve this great mission. 

This course carries the vision of the Apostolic Assembly "Build the Church: Holy Spirit". Where 
the vision is to build the church, starting in Jerusalem... our home. To everyone who has the call 
and desire to plant new works, we encourage you to enroll in this course and to be part of a new 
opportunity that is being offered to Build the church and reach our goal of opening  new works. 

The time to expand His Kingdom and plant new works is now! 

For Christ and for his Kingdom, 

Bishop Francisco Quezada  

Secretary of National Missions 


